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BY EMAIL  
 
May 28, 2020 
 
Frank D’Andrea 
Vice President, Reliability Standards and Chief Regulatory Officer 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
483 Bay Street 
8th Floor South Tower 
Toronto ON M5G 2P5 
frank.dandrea@HydroOne.com  
 
 
Dear Mr. D’Andrea;  
 
 
Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. (Hydro One) Application for Extension to 
 Temporary Monthly Reporting Requirement Related to the Impact on 
 Distributors Arising from the COVID-19 Emergency (Liquidity Reporting) 
 
This letter is in response to your letter to the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) dated May 
26, 2020 requesting an extension to the date for the filing of Liquidity Reporting from 
May 27, 2020 to June 03, 2020 and clarification on the confidentiality of the information.  
 
The OEB has considered the reasons given and grants Hydro One’s request for an 
extension until June 03, 2020. 
 
In relation to your comment regarding the Freedom of Information and Protection of 
Privacy Act, I would like to clarify that the OEB did not commit to, or guarantee that this 
information will never have to be provided in response to an information request. We 
have indicated it will be treated as a confidential filing in accordance with the OEB’s 
practices subject to applicable laws. If a freedom of information request is received 
regarding this information, the OEB will use its normal process to deal with the 
request. If the information being requested may affect the interests of third parties under 
section 17 of FIPPA, the OEB will give notice to the third parties and give them the 
opportunity to make representations regarding the disclosure of the information. 
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I am also taking this opportunity to remind Hydro One that the Liquidity Reporting is a 
reporting requirement under Hydro One’s distribution licence. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Brian Hewson 
Vice President, Consumer Protection & Industry Performance 


